
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

February 9, 2021 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, January 11, 2021, at the Hammond 

Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Miller/Aune second. 

 

Minutes from January 11, 2021 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Treasures report from January 2021 was approved: motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 

$104.63 Interest on checking 

$37.19 Interest on savings 

$1,895,370.87 Check Book balance 

$303,106.44 Savings balance 

$21,640.23 Park fund 

$13,533.55 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$1,676.05 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report:  All good 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on February 1. All members were present.  Paul presented edited versions of the 

Building Code ordinance, roads, driveways, erosion and sediment Control and ROW Construction Ordinance from the 

attorney. The board reviewed the documents for suggested changes, additions and deletions.   

Paul presented a Resolution accepting dedication of Town road between the town of Hammond and Ed Forliti for 105
th
 

Court.   

 

Agenda:  

The dedication of 105
th
 court, the building code ordinance, Roads, Driveway erosion and sediment control and ROW 

construction ordinance were all table.  The board is requesting a letter agreement from Forliti saying he is responsible for 

105
th
 court until August 2021. 

The 50/50 County Aid for 190
th
 St. Culvert was approved; motion Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Roads:   

Paul reported lots of complaints about our snow removal, issues with knocking down mailboxes.  It was decided to have 

the county plow completely even on OT.    

An application was submitted for the Wahlquist Bridge to be replaced in the future, application fee $2400.   

 

Chairman report:  

We are still waiting for the cameras for our TV system, on backorder. Paul discussed the back door and how we should 

proceed.  Linda is going to e-mail Paul Ellefson and let him know we want the issues resolved immediately.   

 

Next meeting scheduled for March 8, 2021. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


